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iPatientCare successfully demonstrated the Meaningful Use Stage 2 and ICD-10 

Ready EHR and Practice Management System at MGMA 2013 Annual 

Conference, October 6-9, San Diego, California 

 

This year too MGMA delivered definitive educational resource for 

health information technology. Like every year the conference 

hosted thousands of administrators, physician executives, chief 

executive officers and chief operating officers from various 

specialties and organization types and sizes. Leading healthcare 

professionals from around the United States attended the event to 

enhance their knowledge and skills and keep up to date with the 

newest in recommended practices. 

iPatientCare has been exhibiting at MGMA every year and gets 

some of its technology officers, application specialists, and business 

development managers to receive a large base of its customers, 

channel partners, and business partners. Health IT Professionals 

consider MGMA as a great platform for acquiring more knowledge, 

networking, and exhibiting new products and solutions. 

More than hundreds of health care professionals stopped and 

spent time at the iPatientCare booth #522 during the Medical 
Group Management Association 2013 Annual Conference in San 
Diego, Calif. last week. In addition to an intense focus on the 
upcoming transition to ICD-10, visitors expressed a keen 
interest in HIPPA Compliance and Meaningful Use Certified EHR, 
Booth activity hits peak levels. The pressure from regulatory 
mandates and the shift toward value-based payments drove 

significant traffic to our booth. Practices need solutions to help 
them optimize today’s world of fee-for-service. 
 
Conference attendees learned about Implementing ICD-
10, physician portals, EHR optimization and compliance, and 
even one on the seven symptoms of a troubled EHR 
implementation. 

 
iPatientCare successfully attended MGMA 2013 and initiated planning for HIMSS 2014, the next big event 
coming up early next year! 

 


